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ADVICE 

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 17 September 2024 

Area:             Gladstone pilotage area

Locality: Gladstone Marina – commercial fishing service wharf 

Activity: Aquatic Event

Mariners are advised that:  
 
The Gladstone Radio Controlled Yacht Club will be hosting the 2024 International One Metre World 
Championships at the Gladstone Marina from Saturday 19 October 2024 to Saturday 28 October 
2024.   
 
The IOM World Championships remote controlled yacht racing will take place in the vicinity of the 
commercial fishing service wharf, latitude 23° 49.805 S longitude 151° 14.497 E, between 0700 hours 
and 1800 hours. 
 

 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4839 0208  Email: vtsgladstone@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


